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I support any and all be rulemaking and regulation that creates greater transparency into the workings of hedge
funds and corporations. I support more frequent short sale disclosures and position disclosure in general. I support
increased enforcement on the ban of "virtual" stock shares being "created" through loopholes in unsecured options
allowing for "losing" short sale positions to effectively "wash" these into new short positions.

I request that frequent FTDs on stocks that have particularly high short interest, or patterned short sale activities
with low volumes indicating market manipulation be watched as a category of investment that is easy to abuse by
large cap trading houses at the expense of retail traders.
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